
Thank You

The family of
Arvid Georgeson

To everyone who has supported us following
the death of Arvid Georgeson, we would like to express our
sincere thanks and appreciation. Your many acts of kindness,
sympathy and prayers continue to be a great comfort to us
in our time of sorrow. We especially wish to thank the staff
at Cranberry Court for their constant care of Arvid these last
three years, the Tomah VA Hospital for years of medical care,
and especially the staff on duty in Urgent Care and Building
400 Acute Hospice the night Arvid went home to his Savior.
To Pastor Ron Davidson, Cassie Stayton, Cyndi Jorgensen
and Andrew Frei, the music, songs and message reminded
us that we will see Arvid again someday in heaven. To Bethel
Baptist Women’s Ministry and those who brought food and
served, you are a blessing to us. Finally, to Josh Sonnenburg
and the Sonnenburg Family Funeral Home, thank you for
holding our hand and guiding us through this difficult time.
We count you as a friend.


